
	
	

	
	

PO	Box	48	
Merimbula	NSW	2548	

Ph:	64951266				FAX:	64953239	
	

Friday,	28	April,	2017	
	

K-2	AFL	Gala	Day	
Permission	Note	

	
Dear	Parents	and	Caregivers,	
	
Students	in	K-2	will	be	attending	an	AFL	gala	day	at	Berambool	Sporting	Complex	on	Thursday,	May	11,	
2017.	The	day	will	include	fundamental	movement	skills	as	well	as	coordination	and	teamwork	activities.	It	
supports	our	school	Physical	Education	Program	and	we	would	like	all	students	to	attend.	Students	who	do	
not	return	their	permission	note	will	still	be	required	to	walk	to	the	oval	but	will	not	participate.	Students	
will	leave	school	at	9.15am	and	return	to	school	approximately	1.45pm.	Buses	will	be	as	per	usual	but	there	
will	be	NO	LUNCH	ORDERS	ON	THE	DAY.	
	
The	cost	for	participation	in	the	program	is	$2.00	per	student.	A	healthy	snack	pack	and	fruit	juice	can	be	
provided	for	an	additional	$2.00	per	student,	as	well	as,	the	option	to	purchase	an	AFL	ball	for	an	additional	
$15.00.	If	you	wish	to	purchase	a	ball	please	fill	out	the	form	attached	along	with	your	payment	for	the	
session	and	return	to	the	office.	
		
	
		
Regards	
K-2	Teachers	
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	

	
Please	return	this	note	and	money	to	the	office	by	Tuesday,	9th	May,	2017.	

	
I	give	permission	for	my	child	_____________________________of	class	_______________	to	walk	to/from	
the	Berrambool	sporting	complex	for	the	K-2	AFL	gala	day	.	I	enclose	full	payment	of	$2.00.	
	
Signed:	_______________________________________	
	
I	would	like	to	order	the	snack	pack	for	an	additional	$2.00:																													YES																NO			
	
	
My	child	has	the	following	allergies:	__________________________________________________________	


